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CIRCULAR

As per the instructions issued by the Commissioner of police, Mangalore City,
our Medical College will be conducting periodic random screening of students
on campus for prohibited substances (drugs),

students are requested to fulry cooperate with the colege authorities during the
implementation of this initiative.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.
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FATHER MULLER MEDICAL COLLEGE
(A unit of Father Muller Charitable Institutions)

Father Muller Road, Kankanady, Mangalore-575002

This initiative is part of a broader effort to promote a safe, hearthy, and drug-free
campus environment, and to sareguard the overall wellbeing of our students.
Please be assured that all test results will be kept strictly confidential and will
be shared only with authorisecl personnel. We request your support and
cooperation in this matter.


